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What's the Scoop?

The Yes Program 



 YES inspires and challenges
youth between the ages of 

 13-15yrs with activities that
foster life-long career

development skills.
Join us for 3 weeks this

summer At Latonia Terrace
Rec Halls every Tuesday,

Wednesday, and Thursday
from 1-3pm. Selected

applicants will earn $75 a
week for Participating! For

more information 
please contact 

Jenn Rugg @ 859-760-5846

Summer Programs are still going on!
You still have time to Sign-Up!!

The Star Program

Youth ages 5-11yrs are invited
to join us every Tuesday &
Thursday from 3:00-4:30pm

starting June 21st 2022.



Come out and join us for some
fun creative enrichment

activities.
Every student that completes

the program will get a Free
Kindell Fire Tablet! 

For more info Please contact 
Jenn Rugg @ 859-760-5846

The Star ProgramCity Heights Summer
 Lunch program

 
Starting June 1st Monday-Friday

from 12-1pm
For ages 1-18yrs in City Heights
rec hall. Please come out and
enjoy a hot meal! Please call 
Latasha Alford for more info

@ 859-655-7317
Latonia Terrace Summer

Lunch Program 
Come to the Rec Hall on

Mondays
Wednesdays & Fridays From

11:30am-12:30pm
for a FREE meal!  

For more information please call
Jenn Rugg @ 859-760-5846

St. Augustine Outreach 
Parish Center

Is located in City Heights, 2523
Todd Court



Hours of operation are Monday,

Wednesday & Friday from 
 10:15am-2:15pm.



Closed for lunch between:

12:15pm-1:15pm.



The Parish offers the following
services: 

Food, Fans, Diapers, Baby food,
Bus Passes, Furniture Vouchers,

After school Program, Rental
assistance, & Senior/Shut-in meal

plan.





If the Parish is not open wait until
the next day of operation.

Thank You! 

City Heights Update



It was a beautiful day on Saturday, June 18, 2022 and residents and staff came out in large
numbers to support the City Heights’ Resident Council’s 2nd Annual Juneteenth Celebration!  

Great food (thank you JB!), a bounce house, DJ, and a basketball tournament were held as part of
the festivities. 




Juneteenth is now a federal holiday in the United States commemorating the emancipation of
enslaved African Americans.  Juneteenth marks the anniversary of the announcement of General
Order No. 3, on June 19, 1865, proclaiming freedom for enslaved people in areas still holding out

in favor of slavery , such as Texas.  Special thanks to City Heights Resident Council Officers Jerrold
Burress, Toshia Harris, Pam King and Sam Termini for sponsoring the event, as well as HAC staff

and the many volunteers who helped make the event happen.   



As summer rolls on, residents continue to ask questions about relocation.  We encourage all
residents seeking information about relocation to stop by the Relocation Office, at 2401 Todd, to
speak with Diana Strauss, Relocation Specialist.  A few residents have asked about the option to
transfer to other HAC properties.  We are neither honoring past transfer requests nor accepting

new transfer requests for smaller or larger units due to the disposition of City Heights.  In
addition, if you are currently receiving Jobs Plus/City Futures funding, for such things as

education, job training, credit reporting, driver’s training, and / or Jobs Plus Earned Income
Disregard rent incentives for reduced rent while working, you are not eligible for relocation

supports until 8/1/22.     



We also strongly encourage all City Heights residents to wait until you are contacted by Diana
Strauss to start the relocation process, so as not to flood the market with rental applications. 
 However, if you choose to initiate the relocation process sooner to apply for a housing choice

voucher, please contact Diana Strauss at 859-279-3119 to let her know.



Best wishes to you and your families for a happy, safe summer!





WANT TO BE MORE INVOLVED IN
YOUR COMMUNITY?



JOIN US FOR THE RESIDENT COUNCIL

MEETINGS THIS MONTH:



CITY HEIGHTS: JULY 12TH @ 6:00PM



LATONIA TERRACE: JULY 11TH @
4:30PM




GOLDEN TOWER: JULY 18TH @ 6:00PM

ENCOURAGING QUOTE 
 

"SOMETIMES WE'RE TESTED
NOT TO SHOW OUR

WEAKNESSES BUT TO SHOW
OUR STRENGHTS."

STAFF

Steve Arlinghaus
Executive Director

859-292-2145
sarlinghaus@hacov.org



Chris Bradburn
Deputy Director

859-655-7306
Cbradburn@hacov.org




Jon Adkins
Director of 

Resident
Services

859-655-7317
Jadkins@hacov.org




Jenn Rugg
Program Manager

859-760-5846
Jennifer.rugg@hacov.org




Latasha Alford
Program Specialist

859-655-7317
Latasha.Alford@hacov.org




Danielle Watson
Outreach Specialist/

Jobs Plus
859-750-9159

Dwatson@hacov.org



Natalie Kuhn
Community Worker

859-491-5311
Natalie.Kuhn@hacov.org




HAC OFFICE HOURS
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT ALL

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF
COVINGTON OFFICES WILL BE

CLOSED ON MONDAY, JULY 4TH 
IN OBSERVANCE OF THE 4TH OF

JULY.



Services Include: 

Covid-19 testing, Vaccinations, and Flu shots 
(during flu season)

Health monitoring, including blood sugar, blood pressure, 
and weight

Assistance in quitting smoking
Assistance in setting up dental appointments/ providers 

Referrals and medical transportation assistance
Pregnancy test and condoms

Foot care, especially for diabetic patients 
Get your Health questions answered!

LYNN BROWN, RN
859-581-2273






NACU




Nurse Advocacy Center for the
Underserved

Need Rent assistance?



Residents that are behind in rent
payments can apply for the Healthy
at Home funds through the State of

KY.  
https://teamkyhherf.ky.gov/



The landlords email address is

HHERF@hacov.org  - please use this
address when prompted.  




Please reach out to your property
manager to let them know if you
applied for the funds, as they will

need your email address to
complete the application process.

Nurse Clinics at City Heights and Golden
Towers are now open.



Flu Shots, Covid 19 testing, Covid shots, and

boosters are available.
 

Follow NACU NURSE LYNN on Facebook!



NURSE CLINIC HOURS



Golden Tower
Mondays 9 am – 12 pm ● Thursday

 9 am-2 pm 



City Heights
Mondays 12pm – 5pm ● Wednesdays 

12 pm – 6 pm  

YOUR
FACE
HERE

Presents
Learning with Advisors Workshop

July 8th 2 - 5pm @ Latonia Terrace Rec Hall
Meet Gateway College Advisors from 

Automotive, Manufacturing, & Technology
Department

Health Professionals Programs Department 
& AdmissionsFlyers with More information Coming soon
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